
           9th September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome back to our new school year.   We are all proud of how well the 
children have settled into their new classes, especially the children in 
Oak class who have made a super start to their time at Heckington St. 
Andrew’s.     
Next week, the “meet and greet” presentations will be coming home so 
that you can gain the information you need about the expectations for 
each year group.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to working 
with you all again this year. 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  

Welcome back!  

Lost property 
 

We have a huge pile 
of lost property left 
from the Summer 

term. Please feel free 
to come and have a 
look through for 

missing clothes at the 
office. Any unwanted 
items will be donated.  

Updated details 
Please could you let the school 
office know if you have a new 
address, mobile phone number 
or if you would like to update 

any parental consents. 
Thank you 

Music lessons in school can be booked through 
Lincolnshire Music Service. Instruments such as 
the flute, violin, clarinet can be hired or you can 
use your own. Please do contact them should you 
have any questions. 

https://www.lincsmusicservice.org/learning-an-
instrument/speedadmin-links-and-registration 



We are excited to launch our wrap around care facility, The Little Windmills, here 
at school.  Booking can be made via parent pay. Wrap around care is up and running 
and ready for you to use.  
We are still in the process of arranging the facility of accepting child care 
vouchers for payment and hoping to have some news for you very soon!  
Please call the office for further information.  
 
The mobile number to contact us during Wrap around care hours only is 
07437556594  




